
From:   MIKE MILLER   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   August 09, 2019

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hi Nimesh,

Thank you for this feedback.

The frequency range in the Spacecap is correct.  The data entered on the application is not; thank you for
calling this to my attention.  The frequency difference has been resolved by entering the correct numbers
in the application, done on July 25.

Re EMC analysis, the IARU Coordinatoin letter was received today, and it has been uploaded as an
exhibit to the application.

Thanks,

Mike


